
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Rutherford County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public 

hearing at 6:00 P.M. on June 2, 2025, at the Rutherford County Commissioner’s Meeting Room, 

289 N. Main Street, Rutherfordton, North Carolina.  The purpose of the public hearing is to 

consider the abolition of an existing fire protection service district pursuant to North Carolina 

General Statute 153A-306.  The district affected the fire protection service district presently 

serviced by Fairfield Mountains Volunteer Fire Department.  The public is invited to attend this 

hearing and offer comments relative to the affected fire protection service district.   


